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Dear Alok, 

COVID-19 – impact on businesses, workers and the economy 

The Economy, Energy and Fair Work Committee of the Scottish Parliament is 
currently conducting an inquiry on the impact of COVID-19 on businesses, 
workers and the economy. 

As part of that work, the Committee will look at the Scotish Government’s 
Advisory Group on Economic Recovery’s report. 

I note that the UK Government has held a number of roundtables on 
ecomonic recovery with businesses. I am writing to ask whether the UK 
Government intends to produce an economic recovery plan to deal with the 
impact of the crisis, and if so, what would be the timescale for the plan. 

I would be grateful to receive a response within two weeks of the date of this 
letter. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Michelle Ballantyne MSP, Convener 
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